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EDITORIAL

1Bursa Uludag University, School of Medicine, Department of Ophthalmology, Bursa, Turkey

Dear Colleagues,

It has been about a year since we all came upon SARS-Cov-2 and have still been  trying to overcome pandemic 
and its consequences related to  health, social, economic issues. We are all looking forward to live in days free of 
COVID-19 and yet we have to get used to live with all restrictions and never give up working hard.

In this issue, you will find an alternative way of repair corneo-limbal defect with a hinged partial thickness scleral flap 
in a 6 year-old child. You may also find interesting to read “A New Proposed Classification for Ocular Adnexal Injuries”
A multidisciplinary COVID-19 book has been published by Bursa Medical Chamber in JULY 2020 and it has been 
introduced in the letter to the editor. Another letter of editor discusses possible risks  for glaucoma patients during 
SARS-CoV-2 Pandemic.

The original article in this issue gives us a sight about Staphylococcus lugdunensis identification as an important 
cause of acute onset endophthalmitis, its biofilm formation status and antibiotic sensitivities.

Best regards

   Assoc  Prof  Dr  Berna Akova, MD, FICOpht 1


